
My Meeting with the Minister
Responsible for Probate

I met Mike Freer, the Minister responsible for Probate, following several
constituents’ case of delay in processing applications. The Minister
confirmed that the office had been taking many months to determine a range of
probate cases, and he was working with officials to shorten delays and
improve processes. He agreed we should expect a better service. He promised
to review personally a couple of cases that are still outstanding for
Wokingham constituents.
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